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Public Hearing Comments

DoNotReply@delaware.gov <DoNotReply@delaware.gov>
Wed 8/5/2020 9�42 AM

To:  HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources) <DNRECHearingComments@delaware.gov>;
brianna.r.jones@gmail.com <brianna.r.jones@gmail.com>

Comments on Docket #2020-P-A-0019

Name: Brianna Rahaim
Phone: 3027438528
Email Address: brianna.r.jones@gmail.com
Organization: No, just a homeowner in this neighborhood 

Comments:
Hi - as someone who suffers from chronic lung disease I am vehemently against any other release
of any additional pollutants in the city air. We have enough things in our air that impact my current
quality of life and having crematorium ash in the air doesnʼt seem like a good addition to help that
quality. If this was in place I would seriously consider this one of the few main factors in selling my
current home. 


